From:

Sent: 26 March 2021 17:18

To: Clare Howe <c.howe@welhat.gov.uk>

Subject: Broadwater Road

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **

Dear Mr Howe,

I would like to add my concerns regarding the blood-curdling development plans for Broadwater Road. I must say I feel guilty in writing to you as I'm certain no employee or people's representative of Welwyn Hatfield Council could possibly consider the current applications a good idea. You'll be well aware that this is an architectural horror show inflicted on our town by a bunch of city chancers. As an expert you don't need me to tell you why the plans are utterly inappropriate and I've no doubt you, together with our representatives, will send the developers packing as you did so brilliantly with the service of Welwyn Sarden City and your department, having been involved in an acceptable plan, have now been presented with this greed-fuelled headache which would wreck the ethos of Welwyn Garden City and its founders. This ratcheting process by developers is a disgrace and I happen to know that this particular example has already been discussed within No 10 Downing Street. The three applications for Broadwater Road are collectively a Quasimodo of a plan and I wish you luck as you and our representatives give due consideration before moving them into the dustbin.

Best wishes,

47 Valley Road

Sent from Mail for Windows 10